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MEMO
Date: June 5, 2024

To: Jeremy Tammi (jeremy.tammi@isd363.org

From: Mike Petrich (Mike.Petrich@widseth.com)
Subject: Northome School Existing Roof Exterior Wall Cladding

                             Widseth Project - #2024-10890

Bids were received on June 5, 2024, at 2:00 pm for the Northome Exterior Cladding project. 
Enclosed is the bid tab listing results. It is the recommendation of Widseth to award to the low 
bidder Range Cornice & Roofing Company, in the amount of $257,747.00. Range Cornice bid is the 
lowest bid and Widseth has contacted them to confirm that their bid is correct and they would 
accept the contract.
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